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Bones Jennifer McLagan 2010-12-21 Top food stylist and food writer Jennifer
McLagan has a bone to pick: too often, people opt for boneless chicken breasts,
fish fillets, and cutlets, when good cooks know that anything cooked on the
bone has more flavor -- from chicken or spareribs to a rib roast or a whole
fish. In Bones, Jennifer offers a collection of recipes for cooking beef, veal,
pork, lamb, poultry, fish, and game on their bones. Chicken, steak, and fish
all taste better when cooked on the bone, but we've sacrificed flavor for speed
and convenience, forgetting how bones can enhance the taste, texture, and
presentation of good food -- think of rack of lamb, T-bone steak, chicken
noodle soup, and baked ham. In her simple, bare-bones style, Jennifer teaches
home cooks the secrets to cooking with bones. Each chapter of Bones includes
stocks, soups, ribs, legs, and extremities (except for whole fish -- they don't
have any). Many of the recipes are simple, with the inherent flavors of the
bones doing most of the work. There are traditional, elegant dishes, such as
Roasted Marrow Bones with Parsley Salad, Olive-Crusted Lamb Racks, and Crown
Roast of Pork, as well as new takes on homestyle favorites, such as Maple
Tomato Glazed Ribs, Coconut Chicken Curry, and Halibut Steaks with Orange Cream
Sauce. Stunning, full-color photographs of dishes like Rabbit in Saffron Sauce
with Spring Vegetables; Grilled Quail with Sage Butter; and Duck Legs with
Cumin, Turnips, and Green Olives are sure to inspire. In addition to the
recipes, Bones includes a wealth of information on a wide range of bone-related
topics, including the differences among cuts of meat, as well as the history
and lore of bones.
Fermentation as Metaphor Sandor Ellix Katz 2020-10-15 Los Angeles Times Best
Cookbooks 2020 Saveur Magazine "Favorite Cookbook to Gift" Esquire Magazine
Best Cookbooks of 2020 "The book weaves in reflections on art, religion,
culture, music, and more, so even if you’re not an epicure, there’s something
for everyone."—Men's Journal Bestselling author Sandor Katz—an “unlikely rock
star of the American food scene” (New York Times), with over 500,000 books
sold—gets personal about the deeper meanings of fermentation. In 2012, Sandor
Ellix Katz published The Art of Fermentation, which quickly became the bible
for foodies around the world, a runaway bestseller, and a James Beard Book
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Award winner. Since then his work has gone on to inspire countless
professionals and home cooks worldwide, bringing fermentation into the
mainstream. In Fermentation as Metaphor, stemming from his personal obsession
with all things fermented, Katz meditates on his art and work, drawing
connections between microbial communities and aspects of human culture:
politics, religion, social and cultural movements, art, music, sexuality,
identity, and even our individual thoughts and feelings. He informs his
arguments with his vast knowledge of the fermentation process, which he
describes as a slow, gentle, steady, yet unstoppable force for change.
Throughout this truly one-of-a-kind book, Katz showcases fifty mesmerizing,
original images of otherworldly beings from an unseen universe—images of
fermented foods and beverages that he has photographed using both a stereoscope
and electron microscope—exalting microbial life from the level of “germs” to
that of high art. When you see the raw beauty and complexity of microbial
structures, Katz says, they will take you “far from absolute boundaries and
rigid categories. They force us to reconceptualize. They make us ferment.”
Fermentation as Metaphor broadens and redefines our relationship with food and
fermentation. It’s the perfect gift for serious foodies, fans of fermentation,
and non-fiction readers alike. "It will reshape how you see the world."—Esquire
Jew-Ish: a Cookbook Jake Cohen 2021 100 updated classic and all-new Jewishstyle recipes from a bright new star in the food community.
Preserving the Japanese Way Nancy Singleton Hachisu 2015-08-11 Preserving the
Japanese Way: Traditions of Salting, Fermenting, and Pickling for the Modern
Kitchen offers a clear road map for preserving fruits, vegetables, and fish
through a nonscientific, farm- or fisherman-centric approach. An essential
backdrop to the 125 recipes outlined in this book are the producers and the
artisanal products used to make these salted and fermented foods. The more than
350 arresting photos of the barrel maker, fish sauce producer, artisanal
vinegar company, 200 hundred-year-old sake producer, and traditional morning
pickle markets with local grandmas still selling their wares document an
authentic view of the inner circle of Japanese life. Recipe methods range from
the ultratraditional— Umeboshi (Salted Sour Plums), Takuan (Half-Dried Daikon
Pickled in Rice Bran), and Hakusai (Fermented Napa Cabbage)— to the modern:
Zucchini Pickled in Shoyu Koji, Turnips Pickled with Sour Plums, and Small
Melons in Sake Lees. Preserving the Japanese Way also introduces and
demystifies one of the most fascinating ingredients to hit the food scene in a
decade: koji. Koji is neither new nor unusual in the landscape of Japan
fermentation, but it has become a cult favorite for quick pickling or
marinades. Preserving the Japanese Way is a book about community, seasonality
as the root of preserved food, and ultimately about why both are relevant in
our lives today. “In Japan, pickling, fermenting, and salting are elevated as a
delicious and refined art form, one that Nancy Singleton Hachisu has mastered.
This is a gorgeous, thoughtful—dare I say spiritual—guide to the world of
Japanese pickling written with clarity and a deep respect for technique and
tradition. Nancy understands that salting cherry blossoms and drying squid
aren’t just about preserving foods—it's about preserving a way of life.” —Rick
Bayless, author of Authentic Mexican and owner of Frontera Grill “In her first
gorgeous book, Nancy delved into the soul of Japanese country cooking. In this
stunning new volume, we are introduced to the myriad ways of preserving and
fermenting that, like the writing and photography, highlight the gentle
elegance and beautiful patience of Japanese cookery.” —Edward Lee, author of
Smoke & Pickles and owner of 610 Magnolia “Even if you never yearned to make
your own miso or pickle your own vegetables, this beautiful book will change
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your mind. It’s almost impossible to flip through these pages without wanting
to join Nancy Singleton Hachisu in the lovely meditation of her cooking. This
book is unlike anything else out there, and every serious cook will want to own
it.” —Ruth Reichl, author of Tender at the Bone and former editor-in-chief of
Gourmet Magazine
History of Tempeh and Tempeh Products (1815-2011) William Shurtleff 2011-10
History of Natto and Its Relatives (1405-2012) William Shurtleff 2012
Dumplings Equal Love Liz Crain 2020-10-13 40 easy-but-innovative recipes that
celebrate and elevate the beloved dumpling. Shumai, gyoza, mandu, komber,
pierogis: a dumpling by any other name would taste as comforting. The original
comfort food in every culture, the humble dumpling takes center stage in this
full-color cookbook. Author Liz Crain offers up beloved staples like Chinese
soup dumplings, Japanese gyoza, and Eastern European pierogi with easy, stepby-step instructions for dumpling skins and fillings. There are also many
regional twists on dumplings, with innovative fillings, dumpling doughs, and
dipping sauces. Taste the love with Cincinnati Chili; Shrimp & Grits; Nettle &
Caramelized Onions; and Bananas Foster Dumplings.
Guide to Food Buying in Japan Carolyn R. Krouse 2011-12-20 A Guide for Food
Buying in Japan takes the mystery out of shopping for Japanese food as well as
household necessities while staying in Japan. Part 1: Before You Shop outlines
what the shopper will encounter when shopping in Japan including the different
kinds of local markets, and the methods of pricing and labeling products, and
Japanese Kanji and Kana with Romanization and pronunciation of the Japanese
ingredients and common necessities found in Japan. Part 2: Food and Household
Needs describes different types of products, when and where they may be found,
and how they can be incorporated into daily menus and recipes. A Guide for Food
Buying in Japan includes comprehensive lists in Japanese and English of popular
ingredients as well a household items. Basics from milk, eggs, salt, pepper,
soba, tempura to laundry detergents, cleaning supplies and personal hygiene
products—all indexed for easy reference. This book helps guide the shopper
through each process in shopping for food or personal household products in
Japan. The items are listed out clearly along with pictures to help identify
the products.
The Art of Fermentation Sandor Ellix Katz 2012 The bible for the D.I.Y set:
detailed instructions for how to make your own sauerkraut, beer, yogurt and
pretty much everything involving microorganisms.--The New York Times *Named a
Best Gift for Gardeners by New York Magazine The original guide to kraut,
kombucha, kimchi, kefir, and kvass; mead, wine, and cider; pickles and
relishes; tempeh, koji, miso, sourdough and so much more...! Winner of the
James Beard Foundation Book Award for Reference and Scholarship, and a New York
Times bestseller, with more than a quarter million copies sold, The Art of
Fermentation is the most comprehensive guide to do-it-yourself home
fermentation ever published. Sandor Katz presents the concepts and processes
behind fermentation in ways that are simple enough to guide a reader through
their first experience making sauerkraut or yogurt, and in-depth enough to
provide greater understanding and insight for experienced practitioners. While
Katz expertly contextualizes fermentation in terms of biological and cultural
evolution, health and nutrition, and even economics, this is primarily a
compendium of practical information--how the processes work; parameters for
safety; techniques for effective preservation; troubleshooting; and more. With
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two-color illustrations and extended resources, this book provides essential
wisdom for cooks, homesteaders, farmers, gleaners, foragers, and food lovers of
any kind who want to develop a deeper understanding and appreciation for
arguably the oldest form of food preservation, and part of the roots of culture
itself. Readers will find detailed information on fermenting vegetables; sugars
into alcohol (meads, wines, and ciders); sour tonic beverages; milk; grains and
starchy tubers; beers (and other grain-based alcoholic beverages); beans;
seeds; nuts; fish; meat; and eggs, as well as growing mold cultures, using
fermentation in agriculture, art, and energy production, and considerations for
commercial enterprises. Sandor Katz has introduced what will undoubtedly remain
a classic in food literature, and is the first--and only--of its kind.
Koji Alchemy Jeremy Umansky 2020-05-04 The first book devoted to processes,
concepts, and recipes for fermenting and culturing foods with koji, the microbe
behind the delicious, umami flavors of soy sauce, miso, mirin, and so many of
the ingredients that underpin Japanese cuisine Koji Alchemy chefs Jeremy
Umansky and Rich Shih—collectively considered to be the most practical,
experienced, generous educators on the culinary power of this unique
ingredient—deliver a comprehensive look at modern koji use around the world.
Using it to rapidly age charcuterie, cheese, and other ferments, they take the
magic of koji to the next level, revolutionizing the creation of fermented
foods and flavor profiles for both professional and home cooks. Koji Alchemy
includes: A foreword by best-selling author Sandor Katz (The Art of
Fermentation) Cutting-edge techniques on koji growing and curing Information on
equipment and setting up your kitchen More than 35 recipes for sauces, pastes,
ferments, and alcohol, including stand-outs like Popcorn Koji, Roasted Entire
Squash Miso, Korean Makgeolli, Amazake Rye Bread, and more “Koji Alchemy is
empowering and does much to open the door to further creativity and innovation.
. . . I can’t wait to see and taste the next wave of koji experimentation it
inspires.” —Sandor Katz
Homebrewed Vinegar Kirsten K. Shockey 2021-05-11 Fermenting expert and bestselling author Kirsten K. Shockey presents a creative and comprehensive guide
to making naturally fermented vinegars from a wide variety of ingredients.
The Tiny Kitchen Cookbook Annie Mahle 2021-09-28 Whether home is a small
apartment, a tiny house or RV, a boat, or a college dorm room, space in the
kitchen is nearly always at a premium. But cooking in a small kitchen, with
minimal equipment, doesn't have to be limiting; it can actually be is a great
opportunity to hone food-prep skills and become a more efficient, versatile
home chef. And the smarter the workspace, the easier it is to cook. In The Tiny
Kitchen Cookbook, chef Annie Mahle shares her small-space cooking strategies
and 50 of her favorite recipes she developed as the galley chef aboard the J&E
Riggin, a windjammer she operated with her husband off the coast of Maine for
many summers. From her 6-by-8-foot kitchen, she prepared three beautiful,
flavorful meals from scratch every day, for up to 30 people. From versatile
breakfast options, such as Sweet Corn and Jalapeno Pancakes or Pan Roasted
Honey Pears with Oatmeal, to one-bowl salads and mains, stovetop meals such as
Pan-Fried Red Snapper with Fresh Peas, Shiitakes, and Asparagus with Dill,
dishes that can be prepared in the toaster oven (for cooks without a full oven)
such as Cheese-Stuffed Meatballs with Fresh Tomato Sauce and Fettuccini, and
even make-ahead desserts in a mug, every recipe is delicious and utterly
attainable in a kitchen with as little as six square feet of counter space.
Along with gorgeous recipes, Mahle delivers tips and techniques for making the
most of a small kitchen. Strategies such as “shopping” the pantry before going
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to the store, transforming leftovers into new meals, create vertical storage
options, and buy utensils that nest all help create meals with maximum flavor
in minimal space. This publication conforms to the EPUB Accessibility
specification at WCAG 2.0 Level AA.
The Big Book of Cidermaking Christopher Shockey 2020-09-01 Best-selling authors
and fermentation experts Christopher and Kirsten Shockey enter the realm of
fermented beverages with this comprehensive guide to making hard cider that
features techniques for achieving a wide range of styles and flavors.
Wildcrafted Fermentation Pascal Baudar 2020-03-12 Wild krauts and kimchis,
fermented forest brews, seawater brines, plant-based cheeses, and more One of
the most influential tastemakers of our time invites you on an extraordinary
culinary journey into the lacto-fermentation universe of common wild edibles.
Used for thousands of years by different cultures all around the world, lactofermentation is the easiest, safest, and most delicious way to preserve food.
And nature provides all the necessary ingredients: plants, salt, and the
beneficial lactic acid bacteria found everywhere. In Wildcrafted Fermentation,
Pascal Baudar describes in detail how to create rich, flavorful lacto-ferments
at home from the wild and cultivated plants in your local landscape or garden.
From sauerkrauts and kimchis to savory pastes, hot sauces, and dehydrated spice
blends, Baudar includes more than 100 easy-to-follow, plant-based recipes to
inspire even the most jaded palate. Step-by-step photos illustrate foraging,
preparation, and fermentation techniques for both wild and cultivated plants
that will change your relationship to the edible landscape and give you the
confidence to succeed like a pro. So much more than a cookbook, Wildcrafted
Fermentation offers a deeply rewarding way to reconnect with nature through the
greens, stems, roots, berries, fruits, and seeds of your local terroir.
Adventurous and creative, this cookbook will help you rewild your probiotic
palate and “create a cuisine unique to you and your environment.”
The Book of Miso William Shurtleff 2018-01-25 "The most impressive single book
on food that I have ever seen." - Dr. Eugene N. Anderson, Jr. "A contemporary
classic." - East West Journal. "Crammed full of historical information,
traditional and Western recipes, explicit instructions for home-made miso..." Library Journal. Over 400 tempting recipes. Easy-to-follow instructions for
making miso at home or on a commercial scale. Over 300 illustrations.
Fermented Vegetables Kirsten K. Shockey 2014-10-07 Even beginners can make
their own fermented foods! This easy-to-follow comprehensive guide presents
more than 120 recipes for fermenting 64 different vegetables and herbs. Learn
the basics of making kimchi, sauerkraut, and pickles, and then refine your
technique as you expand your repertoire to include curried golden beets,
pickled green coriander, and carrot kraut. With a variety of creative and
healthy recipes, many of which can be made in batches as small as one pint,
you’ll enjoy this fun and delicious way to preserve and eat your vegetables.
Pantry Stuffers Soup Mixes Wanda Bailey Clark 2012-08-10 Being prepared never
tasted so good! Dehydrated, freeze-dried, and powdered products are affordable,
light weight, and nutritious alternatives to canned or frozen foods. And they
offer an extended shelf life! But calculating the rehydration and converting
ingredient measurements can seem daunting tasks. Pantry Stuffers' recipes
remove the guesswork! Lists of ingredients with measurements are given to
create soup mixes with serving sizes of one to two, three to four, and six to
eight.The soup mix recipes can be packaged for emergency preparedness or
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convenience, using the mixes while camping, hiking, living in a college dorm,
creating gift baskets, and more. Need to slow cook your soup? Easy. Every soup
recipe in Pantry Stuffers Soup Mixes gives you two cooking options: stovetop
and slow cooker. The instructions for both options appear at the base of each
page.-The Book of Tempeh William Shurtleff 1979-06-01 Includes full contents of the
paperback edition, plus lengthy appendixes
Charcuterie: The Craft of Salting, Smoking, and Curing Michael Ruhlman
2005-11-17 An introduction to the creation of pork salami, sausages, and
prosciutto outlines key techniques in the areas of preserving, cooking, and
smoking, in a volume complemented by 125 recipes including Maryland crab,
scallop, and saffron terrine; Da Bomb breakfast sausage; and spicy smoked
almonds. 15,000 first printing.
The Proof is in the Plants Simon Hill 2021-05-04 What if there was a way of
eating that may help us live healthier for longer and protect the future of our
planet, too? The good news is that evidence now shows a plant-based diet may
offer us exactly that – and straight-talking nutritionist Simon Hill has done
the hard work translating the science into actionable advice for everyday life.
Before transitioning to a plant-based diet Simon held many of the common
misconceptions. But instead he experienced incredible improvements in his
energy levels, digestion, mental clarity and post-workout recovery after making
the shift. He’d finally understood the power of food and was determined to find
out – and share – the agenda-free truth about the optimum diet for human
health. By undertaking a master’s degree in nutrition, poring over the latest
scientific papers and books, and producing hundreds of hours of his
internationally successful Plant Proof podcast, Simon has pursued the answers
to all the questions he had about fuelling our bodies with more plants. Now, in
his first book, he brings it all together into one inspiring and practical
guide. It covers: – The reasons why we’re all so confused about what to eat –
The evidence showing how a plant-based diet might reduce risks of heart attacks
and strokes, type 2 diabetes, cancer and dementia – The positive impact of
plant-based living for the climate and animal welfare – Common myths about a
plant-based diet – and what the real facts are – How to build a healthy,
satisfying plant-based plate, from macronutrients to micronutrients – Practical
tips for making the shift, and much more. If you want to understand and unlock
the many benefits of putting more plants on your plate, this book is for you.
Our Fermented Lives Julia Skinner 2022-09-27 "In Our Fermented Lives, food
historian and fermenting expert Julia Skinner explores the fascinating roots of
a wide range of fermented foods in cultures around the world, with a focus on
the many intersections fermented foods have with human history and culture"-Sandor Katz’s Fermentation Journeys Sandor Ellix Katz 2021-11-09 From James
Beard Award winner and New York Times–bestselling author of The Art of
Fermentation: the recipes, processes, cultural traditions, and stories from
around the globe that inspire Sandor Katz and his life’s work—a cookbook
destined to become a modern classic essential for every home chef. "Sandor’s
life of curiosity-filled travel and exploration elicits a sense of wonder as
tastes, sights, and smells leap off the pages to ignite your
imagination."—David Zilber, chef, fermenter, food scientist, and coauthor of
The Noma Guide to Fermentation "Sandor Katz transposes his obsession with one
of mankind’s foundational culinary processes into a cookbook-cummiso-tempeh-natto-other-tasty-ferments-a-step-by
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travelogue."—The New York Times “Fascinating and full of delicious stuff. . . .
I’m psyched to cook from this book.”—Francis Lam, The Splendid Table For the
past two decades, fermentation expert and bestselling author Sandor Katz has
traveled the world, both teaching and learning about the many fascinating and
delicious techniques for fermenting foods. Wherever he’s gone, he has gleaned
valuable insights into the cultures and traditions of local and indigenous
peoples, whether they make familiar ferments like sauerkraut or less common
preparations like natto and koji. In his latest book, Sandor Katz’s
Fermentation Journeys, Katz takes readers along with him to revisit these
special places, people, and foods. This cookbook goes far beyond mere general
instructions and explores the transformative process of fermentation through:
Detailed descriptions of traditional fermentation techniques Celebrating local
customs and ceremonies that surround particular ferments Profiles of the
farmers, business owners, and experimenters Katz has met on his journeys It
contains over 60 recipes for global ferments, including: Chicha de jora
(Ecuador) Misa Ono’s Shio-koji, or salt koji (Japan) Doubanjiang (China) Efo
riro spinach stew (Nigeria) Whole sour cabbages (Croatia) Chucula hot chocolate
(Colombia) Sandor Katz’s Fermentation Journeys reminds us that the magical
power of fermentation belongs to everyone, everywhere. Perfect for adventurous
foodies, armchair travelers, and fermentation fanatics who have followed Katz’s
work through the years—from Wild Fermentation to The Art of Fermentation to
Fermentation as Metaphor—this book reflects the enduring passion and
accumulated wisdom of this unique man, who is arguably the world’s most
experienced and respected advocate of all things fermented. "This international
romp is funky in the best of ways."—Publishers Weekly More Praise for Sandor
Katz: “[Katz is the] high priest of fermentation.”—Helen Rosner, The New Yorker
"His teachings and writings on fermentation have changed lives around the
world."—BBC “The fermentation movement’s guru.”—USA Today “A fermentation
master.”—The Wall Street Journal
Miso, Tempeh, Natto & Other Tasty Ferments Kirsten K. Shockey 2019-06-25 Bestselling fermentation authors Kirsten and Christopher Shockey explore a whole
new realm of probiotic superfoods with Miso, Tempeh, Natto & Other Tasty
Ferments. This in-depth handbook offers accessible, step-by-step techniques for
fermenting beans and grains in the home kitchen. With 50 recipes, they expand
beyond the basic components of these traditionally Japanese protein-rich
ferments to include not only soybeans and wheat, but also chickpeas, black-eyed
peas, lentils, barley, sorghum, millet, quinoa, and oats. Their ferments
feature creative combinations such as ancient grains tempeh, hazelnut cocoa
nibs tempeh, millet koji, sea island red pea miso, and heirloom cranberry bean
miso. Once the ferments are mastered, there are 50 additional recipes for using
them in recipes such as miso flank steak, natto polenta, and Thai marinated
tempeh. For enthusiasts enthralled by the flavor possibilities and the health
benefits of fermenting, this book opens up a new world of possibilities.
Tempted by Tempeh: 30 Creative Recipes for Fermented Soybean Cakes Dr George
Jacobs 2019-05-15 Tempeh, or fermented soybean cake, is a traditional
Indonesian food that is a versatile ingredient to cook with. Discover various
ways to prepare delicious tempeh at home with this collection of 30 creative
recipes that range from savoury snacks and hearty mains to delightful desserts.
This book also provides a concise look at the history and nutrition of tempeh
and includes a fully illustrated step-by-step guide on how to make your own
tempeh. Whether you find tempeh a culinary adventure or a well-loved staple,
you will be inspired by how effortless it is to incorporate this nutritious soy
food into any meal.
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Estela Ignacio Mattos 2018-10-23 Over 133 modern American recipes from the
critically acclaimed New York City bistro that you can make in your own
kitchen. One flight up, in a bustling neighborhood bistro overlooking the chaos
of one of downtown New York’s busiest streets, Ignacio Mattos serves food so
uncannily delicious it consistently earns him accolades like “Chef of the
Year,” and his restaurant Estela a spot among the World’s 50 Best. Estela shows
you how to think like Ignacio Mattos, who as an immigrant sees ingredients with
fresh eyes. Here is how to look at something as ordinary as a button mushroom
and make it extraordinary (shaved thin over ricotta dumplings), or as familiar
as burrata and transform it (with a pool of juiced herby greens and charred
bread). How to use vinegars, citruses, fish sauce, and pickling broth to give
each bite a pop of flavor. How to compose a plate in layers, so that the deeper
you dig, the more that is revealed, while each forkful carries an electric
marriage of flavors and textures. Estela presents over 133 recipes, including
classics that will never leave the menu, like Lamb Ribs with Chermoula and
Honey, Mussels Escabeche on Toast, and the hide-and-seek joy of Endive Salad
with Walnuts and Ubriaco Rosso. Small plates meant for sharing with friends and
family, like Cherry Tomatoes with Figs and Onion. Incredible pan-seared steaks.
And basics for the pantry that will elevate whatever you feel like making.
Named one of the Best Cookbooks of Fall 2018 by The New York Times Book Review,
Epicurious, Grub Street, The Kitchn, and more!
Miso, Tempeh, Natto & Other Tasty Ferments Kirsten K. Shockey 2019-06-25 Bestselling fermentation authors Kirsten and Christopher Shockey explore a whole
new realm of probiotic superfoods with Miso, Tempeh, Natto & Other Tasty
Ferments. This in-depth handbook offers accessible, step-by-step techniques for
fermenting beans and grains in the home kitchen. The Shockeys expand beyond the
basic components of traditionally Asian protein-rich ferments to include not
only soybeans and wheat, but also chickpeas, black-eyed peas, lentils, barley,
sorghum, millet, quinoa, and oats. Their ferments feature creative combinations
such as ancient grains tempeh, hazelnut–cocoa nib tempeh, millet koji, sea
island red pea miso, and heirloom cranberry bean miso. Once the ferments are
mastered, there are more than 50 additional recipes for using them in
condiments, dishes, and desserts including natto polenta, Thai marinated
tempeh, and chocolate miso babka. For enthusiasts enthralled by the flavor
possibilities and the health benefits of fermenting, this book opens up a new
world of possibilities.
Fermenting For Dummies Marni Wasserman 2019-03-28 em style="font-family: Arial;
font-size: 13.3333px;"em style="font-family: Arial; font-size:
13.3333px;"Fermenting For Dummies (9781119594208) was previously published as
em style="font-family: Arial; font-size: 13.3333px;"Fermenting For Dummies
(9781118615683). While this version features a new em style="font-family:
Arial; font-size: 13.3333px;"Dummies cover and design, the content is the same
as the prior release and should not be considered a new or updated product.
Want to ferment at home? Easy. Fermentation is what makes foods like beer,
pickles, and sauerkraut delicious—and nutritious. Fermented foods are chockfull of probiotics that aid in digestive and overall health. In addition, the
fermentation process also has been shown to add nutrients to food, making
already nutritious food even better! Fermenting For Dummies provides step-bystep information for cooks, homesteaders, farmers, and food lovers of any kind
who want to develop a deeper understanding and appreciation for arguably the
oldest form of food preservation. Fermenting For Dummies gives you the scoop on
the fermenting process, the tools and ingredients you’ll need to get started,
and 100+ recipes for fermenting at home. So what are you waiting for? Shows you
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how to ferment vegetables, including slaw-style, pickles, and kimchee Covers
how to ferment dairy into yogurt, kefir, cheese, and butter Explains how to
ferment fruits, from lemons to tomatoes, and how to serve them Details how to
ferment beverages, including mead, beer, kombucha, vinegar, and more If you're
interested in preserving food using this ancient method, Fermenting For Dummies
has everything you need to get started.
The Noma Guide to Fermentation René Redzepi 2018-10-16 New York Times
Bestseller A New York Times Best Cookbook of Fall 2018 “An indispensable
manual for home cooks and pro chefs.” —Wired At Noma—four times named the
world’s best restaurant—every dish includes some form of fermentation, whether
it’s a bright hit of vinegar, a deeply savory miso, an electrifying drop of
garum, or the sweet intensity of black garlic. Fermentation is one of the
foundations behind Noma’s extraordinary flavor profiles. Now René Redzepi, chef
and co-owner of Noma, and David Zilber, the chef who runs the restaurant’s
acclaimed fermentation lab, share never-before-revealed techniques to creating
Noma’s extensive pantry of ferments. And they do so with a book conceived
specifically to share their knowledge and techniques with home cooks. With more
than 500 step-by-step photographs and illustrations, and with every recipe
approachably written and meticulously tested, The Noma Guide to Fermentation
takes readers far beyond the typical kimchi and sauerkraut to include koji,
kombuchas, shoyus, misos, lacto-ferments, vinegars, garums, and black fruits
and vegetables. And—perhaps even more important—it shows how to use these gamechanging pantry ingredients in more than 100 original recipes. Fermentation is
already building as the most significant new direction in food (and health).
With The Noma Guide to Fermentation, it’s about to be taken to a whole new
level.
The Book of Miso William Shurtleff 2001 From the authors of THE BOOK OF TOFU
comes this updated tribute to miso. One of Japan'¬?s most beloved foods for
over a thousand years, miso is a cultured, high-protein seasoning perfectly at
home in recipes within and beyond the boundaries of Asian cuisine. Available in
a range of flavors, colors, textures, and aromas as varied as that of the
world'¬?s fine cheeses and wines, miso makes a delicious addition to stocks,
stews, dressings, casseroles, and desserts. With traditional Japanese recipes
like Miso Soup with Potato, Wakame, & Tofu; Eggplant with Sesame & Miso Sauce;
as well as those more familiar to the Western palate-Tostadas, Quiche Ni?ßoise
with Miso, and Boston Baked Soybeans with Brown Rice and Miso-THE BOOK OF MISO
offers a bounty of ways to enjoy this wonderfully healthful seasoning.‚Ä¢ Over
400 tempting recipes accompanied by more than 300 illustrations.
Making Koji by Fermentation with Aspergillus Oryzae and Applications Shoichiro
Nakamura 2018-10-29 Rice koji is steamed rice in which a filamentous koji mold
is grown. The theoretical name of the mold is Aspergillus Oryzae. The spores of
the mold is called koji-kin or koji-spore. Koji has several magical enzymes.
Koji is important not only in making sake but also to make soy sauce, miso,
amazake (sweet rice drink), mirin (sweet sake), koji pickles, shio-koji (or
salt-koji) and shoyu-koji. Indeed, koji is the foundation of Japanese foods.
The important role of koji in making sake is that it converts starch of rice to
glucose and maltose, which are normally called simply sugar. This conversion is
by the work of amylase which is an enzyme secreted by koji. In making sake, the
sugar is then converted to alcohol by yeast. In producing miso and soy sauce,
amylase and another enzyme called peptidase in koji decompose protein. Rice is
not the only grain that can grow Aspergillus Oryzae. Almost any grain can be
fermented to make koji. For example, wheat, oat, buckwheat and soy beans can be
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used to make koji. However, rice koji is most widely used, and koji usually
refers to rice koji. Koji grown on different grains are called like wheat koji,
buckwheat koji or soy koji. Rice koji is available in the market but it is
rather expensive, while if you make DIY the cost is about one tenth of the
price you pay in the market. This book teaches the most advanced method of
making koji that is far simpler than traditional ways taught in the internet
yet the chance of failure is minimal.
Fiery Ferments Kirsten K. Shockey 2017-05-30 The authors of the best-selling
Fermented Vegetables are back, and this time they’ve brought the heat with
them. Whet your appetite with more than 60 recipes for hot sauces, mustards,
pickles, chutneys, relishes, and kimchis from around the globe. Chiles take the
spotlight, with recipes such as Thai Pepper Mint Cilantro Paste, Aleppo Za’atar
Pomegranate Sauce, and Mango Plantain Habañero Ferment, but other traditional
spices like horseradish, ginger, and peppercorns also make cameo appearances.
Dozens of additional recipes for breakfast foods, snacks, entrées, and
beverages highlight the many uses for hot ferments.
Fermented Foods Christine Baumgarthuber 2021-04-08 Fermented Foods serves up
the history and science behind some of the world’s most enduring food and
drink. It begins with wine, beer, and other heady brews before going on to
explore the fascinating and often whimsical histories of fermented breads,
dairy, vegetables, and meat, and to speculate on fermented fare’s possible
future. Along the way, we learn about Roquefort cheese’s fabled origins, the
scientific drive to brew better beer, the then-controversial biological theory
that saved French wine, and much more. Christine Baumgarthuber also makes
several detours into lesser known ferments—African beers, the formidable cured
meats of the Subarctic latitudes, and the piquant, sometimes deadly ferments of
Southeast Asia. Anyone in search of an accessible, fun, yet comprehensive
survey of the world’s fermented foods need look no further than this timely,
necessary work.
Homemade Fermentation Mortier Pilon 2015-12-15
The Everyday Fermentation Handbook Branden Byers 2014-06-06 Easy recipes to
ferm up any kitchen! Get ready for a wild microbial transformation with the
healthy and flavorful foods in The Everyday Fermentation Handbook! Going way
beyond ordinary sauerkraut and kimchi, this book teaches you the ins and outs
of fermentation with simple instructions for fermenting just about every
kitchen staple. Complete with tasty recipes for turning fermented foods into
meals, you'll relish the opportunity to fill each day with mouthwatering dishes
like: Sourdough Belgian waffles Miso and mushroom soup Sauerkraut Pretzel
grilled cheese Chickpea and wild rice tempeh Hard cider pie The Everyday
Fermentation Handbook helps you create more than 100 delicious fermented
recipes--and a bona fide zoo of microbial diversity--right at home!
Eat Right for Your Type Peter D'Adamo 1996 DADAMO/EAT RIGHT FOR YOUR TYPE
History of Fermented Black Soybeans (165 B. C. To 2011) William Shurtleff 2011
Wild Fermentation Sandor Ellix Katz 2016 Fermentation is an ancient way of
preserving food as an aid to digestion, but the centralization of modern foods
has made it less popular. Katz introduces a new generation to the flavors and
health benefits of fermented foods. Since the first publication of the title in
2003 he has offered a fresh perspective through a continued exploration of
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world food traditions, and this revised edition benefits from his enthusiasm
and travels.
Fermentation on Wheels Tara Whitsitt 2017-09-19 An enlightening and delicious
road adventure/cookbook from the young woman the New York Times dubbed "the
Johnny Appleseed of Pickling." Three years ago, food activist Tara Whitsitt had
a dream: to take to the road in a converted school bus and spread the gospel of
kombucha, kimchi, and kefir nationwide. She would bring her microbe-dense
delicacies, her expertise, and her generosity to food communities across the
country. Her motto: Tasty food belongs to everyone. In a 1986 International
Harvester bus-turned-fermentation-lab, Tara took off from Eugene, Oregon,
teaching her skills to curious attendees, hosting potlucks, and sampling the
seasonal produce of each stop on her tour. The project accrued a following, and
she gave it a name: Fermentation on Wheels. Through her winning stories,
illustrations, photographs, and fifty recipes, Fermentation on Wheels tracks
the two-year. twenty-thousand mile journey that made Tara into a known apostle
of outrageously delicious, creative, healthy, and sustainable fermented
flavors--from sourdough to sauerkraut to wild berry wines. A practical and
delectable cookbook, Fermentation on Wheels is also an inspiring celebration of
how food traditions (and starter cultures) can bring people together, pollinate
their minds, and change their lives for the better.
Asian Tofu Andrea Nguyen 2012-02-28 From sleek, silken tofu with delicate
toppings to piping-hot fried satchels in a robust sauce, tofu provides a
versatile canvas for the intricate flavors and textures that Asian and
vegetarian cooks have long enjoyed. America has embraced tofu as a healthy,
affordable ingredient. And while it has been welcomed into sophisticated
mainstream dining, tofu is often hidden in Western guises and in limited
applications. In her third intrepid cookbook, celebrated food writer and
teacher ANDREA NGUYEN aims to elevate this time-honored staple to a new place
of prominence on every table. Asian Tofu’s nearly 100 recipes explore
authentic,ancient fare and modern twists that capture the culinary spirit of
East, Southeast, and South Asia. There are spectacular favorites from Japan,
Korea, Thailand, Singapore, and India, as well as delicious dishes from Taipei,
San Francisco, Santa Monica, and New York. Andrea demystifies tofu and
interprets traditional Asian cuisine for cooks, sharing compelling personal
stories and dispatches from some of the world’s best tofu artisans along the
way. For those who want to take their skills to the next level, the tofu
tutorial clearly outlines tofu-making technique, encouraging readers to
experiment with the unparalleled flavors of homemade varieties. But timepressed cooks needn’t fear: while a few recipes, such as Silken Tofu and
Seasoned Soy Milk Hot Pot, are truly best with homemade tofu, most are terrific
with store-bought products. Some traditional dishes combine tofu with meat in
brilliant partnerships, such as Spicy Tofu with Beef and Sichuan Peppercorn and
Tofu with Kimchi and Pork Belly, but this collection is predominantly
vegetarian and vegan, including the pristinely flavored Spiced Tofu and Coconut
in Banana Leaf and vibrant Spicy Lemongrass Tofu Salad. And innovations such as
Okara Doughnuts reveal tofu’s more playful side. For health- and eco-conscious
eaters and home chefs who are inspired to make the journey from bean to curd,
Asian Tofu is the perfect guide.
The Veggie Queen Jill Nussinow 2005 A seasonal cookbook with more than 100
recipes to elevate the status of vegetables on your plate. A lighthearted look
at vegetables to inspire people to eat more of them.
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